Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.50: Shane and Deen Van Sickle

From: Shane VanSickle [mailto:shaneanddeen@mindspring.com]
Sent: Sat 9/9/2006 4:45 PM

To: Antelope-Pardee Project

Subject: POWER LINES THRU LEONA VALLEY

To whom it may concern:

| am not sure where to begin. In California there are very few places that have the charm and beauty of
Leona Valley. People move here for the country ambience and little town feel. The destruction of the
natural landscape and invasion of the proposed power lines are quite frankly ludicrous. Obviously no one C.50-1
from the government has visited our little valley or they would see that by putting in these power lines :
they would be doing a grave injustice not only the people of Lecna Valley but also to the Antelope Valley.
| do understand that everyone needs power. Where would we be without it? Is there no where else to
put these lines?

A concerned family,

Shane and Deen Van Sickle
9538 Leona Ave

Leona Valley, Ca 933551
(661) 270-1066
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Response to Comment Set C.50: Shane and Deen Van Sickle

C.50-1 Thank you for expressing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-4 regarding the
identification and development of alternative routes.
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